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PROFESSIONAL PRODUCTS

ROACH & BUG KILLER

DOMESTIC

INSECTICIDE SOLUTION FOR THE CONTROL OF
COCKROACHES AND OTHER HOUSEHOLD INSECTS.

DANGER          POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
DIAZINON.......................1%

NET CONTENTS: 2 L

REG.NO. 15549 P.C.P. ACT

NU-GRO IP Inc.
P.O. Box 1148

Woodstock, Ontario
Canada
N4S 8P6

Distributed by
NU-GRO PROFESSIONAL GROUP

2270 Speers Road
Oakville, Ontario
Canada L6L 2X8

INSECTICIDE

DIRECTIONS:  A residual insecticide solution for the control of
cockroaches, ants, spiders, crickets, earwigs, fleas and
silverfish indoors.  Coarse spray or paint brush application
should be made to infested places, such as baseboards, water
pipes and tanks, cracks and crevices, surfaces behind and beneath



cabinets, refrigerators, sinks, stoves and similar areas where
insects hide.  Treatment should be repeated as necessary.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Keep away from
flames.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes.  Wash thoroughly after
handling.  Avoid contamination of feed or foodstuffs.

FIRST AID:  DANGER.  This product contains petroleum distillates. 
Do not swallow.  If swallowed, DO NOT induce vomiting.  If
patient is unconscious give him air. Contact a physician or
Poison Control Centre immediately.  If on skin, wash thoroughly
with soap and water.   If in eyes, flush with plenty of water for
15 minutes and contact a physician or Poison Control Centre.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Stomach lavage.  Roach and Bug Killer
contains a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Antidote:  Atropine
sulphate at 1-2 milligrams every 15 minutes may be necessary.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap and dispose of
empty container in household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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